
 

Preconception Health and Health Care Resource Center  

Call for Abstracts 

Does your health department have a policy or program related to  
preconception health?  If yes, please share your strategies and  

experiences with the Preconception Health and Health Care  
Resource Center!  

 

 
The Preconception Health and Health Care Resource Center (the Resource Center) will 
provide a centralized location for tools and resources local health departments, state 
health departments, and health professionals can use to advance the health of men and 
women of reproductive age and protect the health of future children and families. 
 

 
The Resource Center will be strategically organized to help users increase their aware-
ness and knowledge of preconception health and health care resources; identify best 
practices and strategies for advancing preconception health; promote preconception 
health activities; and prevent risk factors that might affect future pregnancies. 
 

 
For more information about the Resource Center and on how to submit a  

program or policy abstract, visit  http://bit.ly/wOYeRQ  

 
This first wave of abstract solicitation ends February 28, 2012 

 
Please  submit all abstracts and questions to  

phhcresourcecenter@gmail.com.  

With financial and programmatic support from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s National Center on Birth Defects and Develop-
mental Disabilities, the following organizations and persons have partnered to  design and populate this Resource Center: Association of Ma-
ternal and Child Health Programs, Alameda County Public Health Department, Association of State and Territorial Health Officials , CityMatCH, 
Kay Johnson, Senior Advisor to the national Preconception Health and Health Care Initiative, National Association of County and City Health 
Officials, and the Center for Maternal and Child Health at the University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill. 
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